


East Providence Bicycle and Pedestrian Master Plan
Press Release
Community Input to the East Providence Bicycle and Pedestrian Master Plan Sought at Public Open House
The City of East Providence, with assistance from the Rhode Island Division of Statewide Planning, is hosting an in-person Public Open House to gather community input on the citywide Bicycle and Pedestrian Master Plan. This Open House provides an opportunity for the public to engage with the project, which aims to enhance safety, strengthen multimodal connections, and establish a robust, equitable, and active transportation network throughout the city. 
Members of the public are welcome to drop in between 6 PM and 8 PM on Wednesday, March 26 to learn about the project. Anyone who lives, works, learns, travels, or plays in the city is invited to join and share their experiences at the Public Open House:

Wednesday, March 26 at 6 – 8 PM*
Weaver Library: Champlin Program Room
41 Grove Avenue 
East Providence, RI 02914  
* Members of the public are welcome to drop in any time between 6 PM and 8 PM.

For more information, contact City of East Providence Director of Planning and Economic Development, Keith Brynes, at KBrynes@eastprovidenceri.gov or call (401) 435-7500 extension 11254.
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